ED GAINEY JAKE PAWLAK
MAYOR DIRECTOR
CITY OF PITTSBURGH
OFFICE OF MANAGEMENT & BUDGET
CiTtY-COUNTY BUILDING
May 14, 2025

The Honorable President and Members of Council
City County Building, 5th Floor
Pittsburgh, PA 15219

Dear President and Members of Council:

Attached is a proposed resolution authorizing, pursuant to Ch. 210 (“Acceptance of Gifts to City”) of the City Code,
the Mayor and the Director of the Office of Public Safety to accept a donation from The Allegheny-Kiski Health
Foundation in the amount of NINE THOUSAND AND NINETY ($9,090.00) dollars to purchase compressed air carts
for EMS.

Your favorable consideration of this proposed Resolution is appreciated.
Sincerely,

Q-

Jake Pawlak
Director
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